
Student 

Safety 

 
 A few parking and drop-off reminders to keep our students 
safe at Joseph Howe Sr. PS:  
Please DO NOT park or stop on the street in front of the 
school.  

If you are dropping your child to school, we ask that you 
drive further down Winter Gardens Trail and drop your child off 
on the east side of the road (chain link fence side).  

PLEASE DO NOT use the parking lot entrance to make U-
turns. We ask this out of concern for the safety of all students.  

Students are asked to please cross at the crosswalk at Port 
Union instead of crossing in front of the school.  

 

 Thank you for your understanding and co-operation 

regarding our parking and safety procedures.  


